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Landulph	School	PTA	News	

Summer	Term	2017	

 
Train	Table	for	Class	1		£50	

Snap	Circuits	Class	3		£73.16	

Books	for	all	Classes		£220.72	

Each	class	received	£100	to	spend	on	anything	

they	needed-		£300	

School	Theatre	trip	coach	and	teachers’	tickets		

£380	

School	tile	project		£560	

Paignton	Zoo	trip		£620	

Egyptian	Man	Class	3		£185	

Roman	Man	Class	2		£150	

Sibleyback	Trip	Years	3	and	4		£275	
	

These	are	just	a	few	of	the	things	the	
PTA	have	given	back	to	the	school	in	the	
past	year	totalling:	£2,813.88	

Where does the money the 
PTA raises go? 

	

Fundraising News 
	

 
We	have	been	very	lucky	this	year	to	welcome	

several	new	members	to	the	committee	which	

brings	new	skills	and	fundraising	ideas	and	

makes	our	job	much	easier.	It	takes	a	lot	of	

hard	work	and	time	to	raise	money	for	the	

school	but	to	see	the	positive	impact	this	has	

on	the	children	makes	it	all	worthwhile.	We	

would	like	to	say	a	massive	Thank	You	to	all	of	

the	parents	and	children	who	have	supported	

us	through	attending	the	many	fun	fundraising	

events	we	have	organized	and	to	all	the	

parents	who	can’t	attend	our	meetings	but	are	

always	there	to	bake	a	cake	and	lend	a	helping	

hand	on	the	day.	

We	are	constantly	raising	money	through	smaller	

one	off	events	like	our	beginners	crochet	course	

which	raised	around	£50	and	this	year	we	have	

been	very	lucky	as	Dave	Mills,	one	of	our	parents	

very	kindly	did	a	sponsored	bike	ride	in	aid	of	the	

PTA	and	raised	an	outstanding	£600	which	was	
used	to	fund	the	whole	school	Paignton	Zoo	trip	

and	Mrs	Darke	very	kindly	paid	for	the	children’s	

theatre	tickets.		

Kind	acts	like	these	are	invaluable	and	allow	us	to	

make	the	children’s	learning	more	fun!	
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The Weekly Cake Raffle:	We	have	had	

such	an	amazing	

variety	of	cakes	baked	

for	this	well	loved	

event	and	you	could	be	

in	with	a	chance	of	

taking	one	home	for	

just	£1	J	This	has	

raised	a	fantastic	£519		
 

Christmas Raffle:					This	is	a	big	raffle	
each	year	and	there	are	

always	some	amazing	

prizes.	It’s	never	too	early	

to	be	collecting	prizes	so	if	

you	work	for	a	company	

who	could	donate	a	prize,	

please	let	us	know.	Last	

Christmas	we	raised	a	

massive	£679.	
	

Tea, Coffee and Cake:	We	are	always	on	

hand	at	school	

events	with	

refreshments	and	a	

selection	of	yummy	

homemade	cakes.	

Through	this,	we	

have	raised	about	

£109	so	far	this	year.	
	

Sip Back and Relax	:	This	was	a	new	
venture	for	us	which	took	

endless	hours	of	

preparation	but	resulted	

in	an	amazing	evening	of	

relaxation	and	fun.	It	

raised	an	incredible	£950	
and	we	had	such	great	

feedback,	we	plan	to	do	it	

all	again	this	year!		

 
Bag2School:						
Thank	you	for	all	of	

your	donations	of	

unwanted	clothes,	

shoes,	belts	and	soft	

toys.	We	have	two	collections	a	year	but	

clothes	can	be	left	in	the	school	garage	

anytime.	Our	last	collection	raised	£172	and	
our	next	collection	is	Thurs	22

nd
	June.	

	

The Giving Machine:					If	you	register	
with	the	giving	machine,	every	time	you	shop	

online	we	receive	a	donation.	You	can	find	

details	of	how	to	do	this	on	the	weekly	school	

News	Letter.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

How do we raise money? 
	

Chair   Sarah	Lavis	

Vice Chair  Jo	Pearson 
Secretary  Carly	Fordy 
Treasurer  Karen	Mills 
Grants Rep  Jo	Pearson 
Communications Sarah	Hopcroft	

Teacher Rep	 Mrs	Best/Mrs	John	

	

	

Charlotte	Worden,	Gill	Maltby,	Kerry	Leslie,	

Rebecca	Davies,	Darren	Davies,	Ali	

Gammon,	Carolyn	Pickard,	Teresa	Orchard,	

Nicola	Pascoe,	Nathan	lee,	Chris	McCosh,	

Emma	Dorrian	and	Clarissa	Newell	

Meet the PTA, our Fundraisers & Helping Hands: 
	


